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W E LC O M E  
GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centered community that meets God  

and shares in that unconditional love.    We welcome all those who are 
worshipping with us via our Broadcast Ministry - we are glad you are here!

Glen Waverley 
Uniting Church

Sunday 22 August - Pentecost 13 
Please note change to one service only today


10am Worship (+Live Stream) Rev. Neil Peters / Alanee Hearnshaw 

1 Kings 8:(1, 6, 10-11), 22-30, 41-43; Psalm 84; Ephesians 6:10-20; John 6:56-69

Sunday 15 August - Pentecost 12 

10am Online Worship  Rev. Neil Peters / Rev. Ineke Gyles / Alanee Hearnshaw 

1 Kings 2:10-12; 3: 3-14; Psalm 111; Ephesians 5:15-20; John 6:51-58

Isolated but Not alone… 
Due to the current lockdown in Victoria, our church complex is closed.  

All meetings and events planned until Thursday 19 August have been cancelled, and 
we will hopefully reopen again on Friday 20 August.  

Remember as always, we are here for you.   
Please send a message to the office or the ministry team if we can help in any way.  For 

any pastoral care, prayer concerns or celebrations, please email the church office.  
Let’s remember one another, pray for one another, and reach out so that we stay connected.  

You may be isolated but you are not alone. 

http://www.gwuc.org.au


 

Direct Debit Givers - REMINDERS 

GWUC members who previously gave via uEthical (Synod) Direct Debit

Your direct debit arrangement with U Ethical terminated at the end of July.    

If you wish to continue your giving via direct debit it will be necessary for you to 
set up a recurrent payment to the GWUC account.  This can be done through your 
own on-line banking or by contacting your bank and ask them to arrange such 
payments from your account.   These payments will appear in GWUC’s monthly 
bank statement.    
To assist the office in recognising what these payments are, we are asking that 
you include a reference number as the description with your deposit.  
If you do not want your giving to be recorded separately or to receive regular 
communications acknowledging your giving please use the reference number 
DD999.  
If you wish to receive the regular letters and haven’t received a letter or email 
with a personal reference number please contact the Recorder Ken Hutchinson 
by e-mail kjhutchinson@optusnet.com.au or phone 9884 4002.  

The details for GWUC’s Westpac bank account are:  
Account Name: Uniting Church Glen Waverley  

BSB: 033 052 - Account No: 92 2198 

To those who give from their U Ethical account to the church

Your direct debit arrangement will cease at the end of August.  To continue your 
giving the arrangements above will also apply to you from the end of the month. 

Giving Recording Committee

Message from Evelyn Fleming 
Your prayers and heartfelt thoughts have buoyed me on my unexpected path in the 
passed few weeks. I have never felt alone. Thank you

mailto:kjhutchinson@optusnet.com.au


Contact Us… 
Ministry Team 
Rev. Neil Peters - Minister of the Word  
0417 580 532  revneilpeters@gmail.com   
Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults  
0402 030 342  alanee.h@gmail.com  
Jemma Graham - Children’s Worker - 
jemmagrahamm@gmail.com 
Di Paterson - Pastoral Care Worker  
0400 961 052 
dpaterson7@bigpond.com 

Church Office 
Joanne Boldiston - Office Manager 

Mon - Fri: 9am - 3.30pm  
9560 3580  /  0434 119 335 

Emails: office@gwuc.org.au or 
minteamandoffice@gwuc.org.au 

Website:  gwuc.org.au

GWUC Bank Account Details: 
Bank: Westpac 

  Account Name: Uniting Church Glen Waverley   
BSB: 033 052    Account Number: 92 2198

What’s On…  
If no contact is listed, please contact the church office for more details. 

Please note:  COVID restrictions in Victoria may impact some of these events, and they may not occur as planned. 

MONDAY 16 AUGUST

7.30pm Church Council Zoom 
TUESDAY 17 AUGUST

12.00pm Mindful Meditation (Susan Karoly 0433 692 862) Zoom 
7.30pm Intercultural Bible Study (Daniel Sihombing 0414 319 904) Zoom 
WEDNESDAY 18 AUGUST 

8.00pm Free Spirit (Deb Leigh 0411 778 417) Zoom  
1.30pm Bilingual English Class (Sheila Chan 0412 659 386) Online 
FRIDAY 20 AUGUST

9.30am Choir of Hope (Deb Leigh 0411 778 417) Church 
5.30pm/7.00pm Uthies/Youth (Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342) Hall/Fellowship

August Meeting of the Congregation Cancelled 
In the light of likely public health measures associated with the Covid-19 pandemic, it is 
not practical to hold a meeting of the congregation on Sunday 29 August as planned.  
The business of the meeting will be carried forward to a future meeting.  If you have any 
questions or concerns contact John Snare (contact details on the wiki or can be provided 
by the office).
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